## **Thames View Infants**





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 07950 440 843 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher
Paul Jordan @ThamesviewInfants.org

Rosa.Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**Rosa.Corcoran-Jones@ ThamesviewInfants..org

Adam Dobson **Deputy Headteacher**Adam.Dobson@ ThamesviewInfants..org



18 April 2023

ZSL

MOGINO.

Dear Parents/Careers,

## The 2023 Nursery Families' visit to London Zoo

We are pleased to invite you to join us on our 2023 Nursery family visit to London Zoo. The visit takes place on the date shown below. It is going to be a wonderful family day out to an iconic location in London.

All Nursery Children will visit London Zoo on Tuesday 13th June 2023

(Please note that Nursery will be closed for normal sessions on that day)





London Zoo is the world's oldest scientific zoo and is home to over 16,000 animals, including elephants, giraffes, monkeys, lions and tigers. We're sure that this will be a lovely day out for all of our Nursery children, they'll all have lots of fun and make lots of lovely memories.

Please note that all of the children will need to have a parent or family member (18+) present with them during this visit. This is a

'family visit' and is one of two occasions during your child's year in our Nursery when you will be invited to accompany us 'as a family' on a special day out. Nursery is the only year group that has 'family' day outs where a parent is invited along to spend the day with their child, subsidised by school. If you miss out on these days, there will not be another opportunity like this again!

Please also note that you will need to bring a picnic along for yourself and your child.

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

We really need your support to make this visit a great success, it is going to be a great experience to share with your child and we are all really excited about going.

The total cost of the visit to school will be approximately £3,785.25 (or, in other words, £53 per child); however, we will use school funds to subsidise

most of the cost incurred. Accordingly, we



If you have difficulty in paying, then it is important that you speak to either Donna Bonifacio or Kelly Ager in the School Office as soon as possible.

Please note that this is a family visit and without your contribution we will not be able to take either you or your child on this visit.

If you have any questions, please come and talk to us as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*